
St. Helen Chamber of Commerce 
 
Dear Promise Zone Team, 
  
As the President of the St Helen Chamber of Commerce, we support the 
Promise Zone initiative towards a better quality of life for our area. The 
Chamber hold yearly events to help bring people to our area. We have the 
annual Pig Roast/lunch, ORV Jamboree, Winter in St Helen, Christmas 
with Santa and many other gatherings.  
  
The Richfield Township in Roscommon is where we are located and hard 
times have hit our area as in others. We have so much potential to offer. 
Our lakes, the off-road trails, snowmobiling trails and the beauty of being 
up-north are the draws to our area.  
  
Your designation will help our local businesses, job growth and the quality 
of life for all. 
  
Thank you for all that you are doing for everyone. 
  
Very truly yours, 
  
Bev VanMeter 
President of St Helen Chamber of Commerce 
Owner of BS Liquor Store 
Richfield Township resident 
 


